Supervisor’s Report
June 16, 2021

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of June 16, 2021 for the general fund, highway fund, capital
improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

-Pee-wees are now finished, and | will start picking up materials for the ball fields and lining
up volunteers to help with the work.

-1 did not receive any more quotes on the painting at the town hall so if the board would
like we will have Kevin Alburn do the work.

Timothy White
Town Supervisor



